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 Non-Public Minutes 

Selectboard 

Monday, January 28, 2019 

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Tom Humphreys, 

Valerie Ogden and Ron Olsen along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

Also present: Drew Kellner, Brookline Conservation Commission. 

 

Conservation Commission – Preliminary Purchase Discussion re Lot C-8 

Brendan said the Conservation Commission has offered $2,000 per acre for about 17-

acres of land abutting current Brookline conservation property off North Mason Road.  

The land is currently owned by the Pinkhams (Lot C-8).  He said the funding of the 

purchase will come from the Conservation Commission’s Land Acquisition Fund.  

Brendan said the Conservation Commission plans on bringing a purchase and sales 

agreement to the Selectboard for approval, likely at the next meeting. 

 

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant. 
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